
SCHOOL DEPARTMENT MEMO: 57-21/22

To: All Staff

From: Christopher J. Malone

Superintendent of Schools

Date: August 12, 2021

2021-2022 SY

Loella F. Dewing Elementary School

Lunch Monitors
(approximately 2- 2 ½ hours/day:  2-5 days per week)

Please send Letter of Interest with availability in writing or email to:

Loella F. Dewing Elementary School

Ms. Terry Gerrish, Principal

1469 Andover Street, Tewksbury, MA  01876

gerrish@tewksbury.k12.ma.us

Application Deadline: August 25, 2021 or Until Filled •  2021-2022 School Year  •  EOE

Posting emailed to all staff on 8/12/2021

PLEASE POST

The Tewksbury Public School System is an Equal Opportunity Employer
Reasonable accommodations will be made for individuals with disabilities.   Tewksbury Public Schools does not discriminate on the

account of race, color, sex, gender identity, religion, national origin, sexual orientation or disability.

mailto:tgerrish@tewksbury.k12.ma.us

